From: Max Schweiner

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: 27-Mar, Item #4 (82621): Doncaster/Beverly/Danbury Reconstruction
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 1:25:25 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Transportation Commissioners,

I am writing to express my support of "Option A" for the Doncaster/Beverly/Danbury street
reconstruction project, as proposed by engineering staff. I believe improvements to the road
surface, roadway drainage, and sanitary sewer main are all sorely needed.

Option A strikes the correct and appropriate balance between existing tree cover, pedestrian
access facilities, parking, traffic calming, and road width in this area.

I do not support Option B nor Option C. Removal of significant tree cover would be

unbefitting of the neighborhood. For these minor streets, the drive lane does not need to be
especially wide, and sidewalk on both sides of the roadway would be largely superfluous.

Best regards,
Max Schweiner

4257 Beverly Rd
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